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ABSTRACT 

No longer is· the only purpose of a CATV 
Distribution System to be a very reliabl~ vehi­
cle for providing interference free, entertain­
ment television programming to the residents of 
a community. Today's modern CATV Distribution 
System is now being defined in proposals to 
municipalities· as nearly 100% reliable communi­
cations network; capable of delivering non­
entertainment services (i.e. security, electron­
ic fund trans·ferring, data base access, etc.) 
to CATV entertainment and institutional subscri­
bers in a more timely fashion, displayed in a 
more conveniently used medium, and at a lower 
cost to the user. 

With this being the functional objective of 
modern CATV Distribution Systems, it is· clearly 
seen that the need for the system to provide 
uninterrupted service, in both the forward and 
return s·ignal transmission paths, has increased 
dramatically. 

This paper discusses techniques to improve 
the continuity of service from the overall sys­
tem design viewpoint and from an amplifier con­
figuration viewpoint. Separately, particular 
focus will be placed on forward and return 
transmission paths·. The paper will present va­
rious methods of implementing the techniques, 
the potential cost impact of each, and the ex­
pected improvement in the continuity of service. 
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